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Dear 8ir,

COPY. :

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING,
GHRNOA .

15th December, 1988,

Steg@grs WPARIPART® and 'R

With’reference to your letters "H" of 10th ultimo
regarding the above vessels, we have to acgquaint you that

we have verbally peen informed by Messi's Ditta Luigi Pittaluga,
Vieo Giannini 2,GenoAf, that these two steamers have been purchased
by them and that the "PIPIRIKI" is now 1aid up at this port.

Also that the WpAKIPAXI" is under discharge at La Spezia and

will be brought to Genoa to be 1aid Uup.

We have written to Messrs pittaluga asking them to
confirm this statement by letter and to let us know their
intentions as to what will be dome of these vessels.

An answer has not vet been received from the aforesaid
#ipm and we thought it well to inform you as to the position
of these two vessels up to the present.

We are, Dear 3ir,

Yours faithfully,

The Secratary,
LOWDON .
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